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Roxanne Maher

From: Pete Hary <pete@quinnandhary.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 11:06 AM

To: Roxanne Maher

Subject: Ledyard Farmers Market Resignation

Good morning Roxanne.
It has been an honor and a privilege to serve the Town of Ledyard in a small way by being a member of the Farmers
Market Committee.

Please consider this correspondence my official resignation from the Committee. I wish the Farmers Market continued
success, and my wife and I look forward to enjoying the market as attendees.

Respectfully,
Peter J. Hary, Jr.
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Peter Hary, Vice-President/Creative Director
Quinn & Hary Marketing
P.O. Box 456, New London, CT 06320
860.444.0448 ext. 7 I c 860.705.0581


